
 

 

 

Hello Woodmoor Families, 
 
Woodmoor is celebrating Valentine’s Day this year with Valentine Grams! The fundraiser is supporting 
our Woodmoor 5th Graders. Send a Valentine Gram to your child, special teacher, family member, or a 
classmate. There will be two options for purchase and with every order, you will be able to write a 
personal message to your Valentine. All orders will be a special delivery on Valentine’s Day (Tuesday, 
February 14th) by the 5th Graders.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To purchase orders… 
Parents & Students may visit the table by the front office 30 minutes before school between January 
26th – February 6th or send their order in with their student to their teacher. Complete the form below 
with your message, your Valentine Gram Selection, and payment and place it in an envelope or Ziploc 
bag and give to your teacher. Cash or Check Payment Only (Checks made to Woodmoor PTSA). For 
multiple orders, copies of this form are accepted (also see PTSA Website for form). 
 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT! 
2022-2023 5th Grade Classes and 5th Grade Liaison, Jennifer Homes 
 

 

MESSAGE: 

                                                                     
 

 

 

 
FROM: 

Recipient Name: 
 
 
_______________________________ 
Recipient Teacher: 
 
 
 
_______________________________ 
Recipient Grade: 

Lollipop Flower 
($1.00 X) __________________ 
 
 
Valentine Cup of Joy 
($4.00 X) ___________________ 
 
 
Total Payment Included: 
 
 $ ____________________________ 
 

Valentine Grams 

 

 

5th Grade Fundraiser 

Items & Prices: 

$1 LOLLIPOP FLOWER    

$4  VALENTINE CUP OF JOY 

                 (candy, stickers, pen/pencil) 

 

 
 

Purchase Valentine Grams the week of: 
 

January 26th 

 

THROUGH 
 

February 6th 
 

Order Deadline February 6th 

   

 


